
Southeastern Football  
& William Gholston Give

1,000 TURKEYS  
TO DETROITERS

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 23 
from 10:30 a.m. (until supplies last)

Southeastern High School  
3030 Fairview St, Detroit, MI 48214

DPSCD does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, 
disability, age, religion, height, weight, citizenship, marital or family status, military status, ancestry, genetic 

information, or any other legally protected category, in its educational programs and activities, including employment 
and admissions Questions? Concerns? contact the Civil Rights Coordinator at (313) 240-4377 or dpscd.

compliance@detroitk12.org or 3011 West Grand Boulevard, 14th Floor, Detroit MI 48202.

Southeastern High School’s football team will be volunteering to pass out turkeys on:

Attendees will stay in their cars for a contactless delivery of the 
pre-boxed turkey. All COVID-19 safety protocol will be in place.

The turkey giveaway will take place at Southeastern High School’s 
parking lot near the corner of Fairview Street and Goethe Street. 

William Gholston, professional football player and Southeastern 
High School alumnus, has donated nearly 1,000 turkeys to the 

Detroit community for the Thanksgiving holiday. 


